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           6th September 2022 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Coach led PE sessions will begin from the week beginning 13th September.  This term all year groups will 
have their PE lessons on a Monday.  Children are required to wear the appropriate school PE kit as 
specified below.  
 
Uniform  
Each child needs a PE kit for use within PE lessons, to include:  

 
Indoor: 

• Grey shorts.  
• White round-necked t-shirt.  
• Grey or white socks. 
• Black plimsolls. 

 
Outdoor: 

• Black trainers. 
• Grey jogging bottoms and grey warm top/jumper for winter sports.  

 
This is part of the school uniform and should be considered as important as wearing uniform during other 
lessons. Children should aim to have their own kit in school every day. PE kits can be brought into school 
on Monday and will remain in school on your child’s peg until Friday when they can take Kits home to be 
cleaned. Please remember to label your child’s items so that they can be easily identified. 
 
Children who do not have a PE kit in school will be lent some spare kit from the lost property, however, 
pupils should aim to have their own kit in school every day. If they can’t use a spare PE kit they will be sent 
to another class to complete work regarding the subject. As we are entering the winter months, it is even 
more important that children have tracksuit bottoms and a jumper in their PE bag. We intend to teach PE 
lessons both indoors and outdoors all year round.  
 
Absence from PE  
Children are expected to take part in every PE lesson. Class teacher’s will need a written note from a 
parent/carer supported by a medical note where required, if there is a health-related reason that prevents a 
child from taking part in physical exercise.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
 
Miss Banton 

 


